
ÉCOLE WILLOWS SCHOOL 
November 24, 2023 

Update 

Coming up: 

Thursday, November 30—PAC organized Fun Lunch 

Friday, December 8—PAC organized movie night 

Tuesday, December 19—  6:30pm— Performing Arts Winter Showcase (Oak Bay High) 

                              See below for more information  

Friday, December 22— Last Day of School before Winter Break 

                           Learning Updates Home (Report Cards) 

Performing Arts Winter Showcase 

Many of our Grade 4 and 5 students have been taking part in extra curricular performing arts activities at 

Willows this term including Strings (Grade 5), Choir and Dance.  We will be hosting a Winter Showcase at 

6:30 at Oak Bay High where students in these groups will perform.  To ensure there is space in the            

auditorium, each student performing can have a maximum of 4 people attend.  There will not be tickets for 

this event. 

Some learning around our school… 

This November, we have many messages and hopes for peace around our school.  As a Willows         

community, we think of our families who are affected by war in other parts of the world and wish for peace 

along with you. 



Learning Updates (Report Cards) on Parent Connect 

As a District we are moving towards having the report cards in each term, now called Learning Updates and 

Summary of Learning, available to parents via Parent Connect (paperless). 

If you have not yet had the opportunity to log in to Parent Connect, please do so as soon as possible. Our 

first learning update will be available to parents/guardians on Friday, December 22, 2023.  

Here is the website with information on Parent Connect: 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/ 

Please also take the opportunity to look over consent forms for fieldtrips, walkabouts, media and etc. 

If you need assistance, please contact the office staff for help. 

 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/

